
Hello all, the 2022-2023 Marching band banquet will be held at Big Time Entertainment in 

Oxford Al on May 5th at 5:00 pm. We will meet at the location rather than bring a bus. Please let 

me know if you will need a ride and I can try to help find you one! If you marched this past year, 

you are welcome and highly encouraged to attend! This day will be our last thing we do together 

as the 2022-2023 RHS Bulldog band and it is a celebration of the entire year. There will be 

arcade funds given to each student and awards will also be given out that night. I highly 

encourage you to eat before the banquet begins as they do not allow outside food at BTE. I 

encourage you to bring some money to do some of the other activities such as mini golf, 

bowling, laser tag, or if your parents are with you go karts (must sign the waiver!) As well as 

food if you get hungry. If you are attending, please turn this page back to me tomorrow 

4/25/2023 so that I can get a clear head count.  

Student Name_______________________________________________ 

Are you attending (please circle one)  

YES      NO  

If you circle yes but end up not attending, then you will need to turn in $10 to the boosters club 

to cover the money spent on you that we planned for.  

Sincerely,  

Kevin Dunham  

Band Director  

Kevin.dunham@cleburneschools.net  

mailto:Kevin.dunham@cleburneschools.net

